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RMS is Getting Closer to Implementation 
 
The RMS Replacement Project continues on schedule. System configuration is nearing 
completion and we are about to embark on system testing.  To help you prepare for the 
transition, we created this spreadsheet which allows you to store your position information from 
People Admin so you can access when you are entering this information into PageUp.  As a 
reminder, we are not transferring data from People Admin into PageUp.  Our next Recruiting 
Network Action Team meeting is scheduled for November 17, 2022 from 2:00 PM – 3:00 PM.   
 
Please continue to refer to the project website we created, 
https://www.dhrm.virginia.gov/pageup-project.  You will find copies of the Recruiting Network 
Action team meeting presentations, the system cutover plan, and the system configuration 
agenda. 
 
If you have any questions, please email rmsinquiry@dhrm.virginia.gov.  
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